
 

28th February 2020 

Dear Parents 

We are holding our Easter Fete on Thursday 2nd April at 2.15 pm. 

 

To allow all parents and children to join in the fun, school will finish at 2.15 pm instead 

of the usual 3.15 pm. 

 

THERE WILL BE NO CLUBS ON THIS DAY. 

 

Children should be collected in the usual way from their normal classroom doors.  Any 

children who are not collected at 2.15pm will remain at school with their class teacher and 

help on their stall. All children should be collected by 3.15pm from their class stall. Any 

children who are booked into Acorns will be collected from their stall at 3.15 pm. 

 

Children may wish to bring some extra money to school on that day to spend at the fete. 

 

If you have any queries regarding this letter please do not hesitate to contact the school 

office.  Please complete the slip below and return it to your child’s class teacher by Friday 

27th March. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Friends Of Grange School 

............................................................................................................................................................. 

 

I will be collecting my child at 2.15 pm.                                   

 

I will be collecting my child at 3.15 pm from their stall.  

 

My child is allowed to walk home on their own at 2.15 pm.     

 

 

Name of child:.................................................................................................................................. 

 

Class:............................................................................................................................................... 

 

Signed:-...................................................................................................................Parent / Carer. 


